
 

Monday Message #2 
 

 

Happy Tuesday Everyone.   

For the Nobles that are still working, I hope you were able to enjoy a 

three-day weekend, I was personally able to take full advantage of an 

extra day of staying at home. I hope that everyone was able to take time 

to reflect on the history and lessons presented by Mr. Luther King Day, 

and I hope that everyone realizes these issues are still very much with us 

today.   

We have been informed by headquarters in Florida that the traditional 

educational seminars for the Chief Rabban and Oriental Guide have been 

moved to September 2021… so that means we will most likely be 
adjusting the traditional schedule of the “Divan Visits” in March. Please 
check the February Clarion for an update to the Events Calendar.   

And we have also received the following update from the Hospital 

System:  

In late 2019, we shared with you our plans for a combined Texas facility 

that would showcase multiple major care disciplines. Today we are 

pleased to announce that Shriners Hospitals for Children — Houston and 

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Galveston, have now consolidated their 

world-renowned specialty pediatric health care services on the Galveston 

campus and will now be known as Shriners Children’s Texas.   
Our dedication to the children and their families remains the same – 

transforming children’s lives with exceptional health care in a patient- and 

family-centered environment. Operating on the same campus will position 

us well to achieve our strategic goals for the future. This change provides 

us with a modernized and integrated approach to meeting our patients' 

needs. The main reason for the decision was to improve the system’s 
efficiency without sacrificing access to the same outstanding care 

Shriners Hospitals has been able to provide children for almost 100 

years.   

Most Sincerely,  

Jim Logan  

Potentate  

Calam Shriners  
  



 
 


